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DENR Region 4-B (MIMAROPA) :
1515 L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Metro Manila Us he 022
FROM : The OIC Director JINCOMING O ouTeomG
NATS NvO) i
SUBJECT  : LETTER FROM A CERTAIN MR. IRENEO R. ROMANO;" —

NOVALICHES, QUEZON CITY REQUESTING PROTECTION
AGAINST DESTRUCTIVE MINING OPERATIONS IN SIBUYAN

ISLAND, ROMBLON

This is in reference to the letter referred by the Assistant Secretary for Field
Operations - Luzon and Visayas dated 12 September 2022 from a certain Mr. Ireneo
R. Romano, Novaliches, Quezon City, requesting for the protection against destructive

mining operations in Sibuyan Island, Romblon.

It is noted that the concern of Mr. Romano is the protection of the people of
Sibuyan Island against destructive mining that may also pose danger to the pristine
condition of the island. He further provided information on the earthquake hazard

assessment as confirmed by the DOST -Philvocs.

Relative thereto, may we request your Office through the Protected Area
Management Office (PAMO) to provide us with the status and updates on the actions

taken on this matter.

For consideration and appropriate action.
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